
 

Ms. Latoya Kelly-Murray attended the Savannah Area Chamber of Commerce Ribbon Cutting 

for ChristiK Travel event. At this event, she met the owner of ChristiK Travel agency and learned 

all about this new business in Savannah. Ms. Kelly-Murray was also able to network with other 

area business owners and discuss ideas about possible collaborations with the SOLS business 

program. 

 


